BROTHER KNIGHTS AND FRIENDS:





The council is off to a fantastic start to the fraternal year so far!  We’ve had a good showing at three of the six home football game fundraisers so far, which keeps our council running for much of the school year.  We’ve taken in six new first degree members so far and advanced two members to the third degree.  


To top it all off, we were well-represented at the College Council Conference in New Haven at the end of the semester, chaired by our very own past grand knight Jason Vandermause.  That Saturday was spent in numerous council workshop sessions, offering ideas to other college councils and gathering fresh ideas for running the council.  Many of the programming ideas discussed may be substituted or added to the current programming docket.


The high point of the conference for our council members was the award of the Outstanding College Council awards for the year.  Our council received this award for the second year in a row, something that has not been done by a college council for quite some time.  Congrats to all of you, as members of this council, for all the great work you’ve done over the past fraternal year.  Without your involvement in council activities, there would be no Outstanding College Council award for us this year.


I would like to offer this month’s Knight of the Month award to Jason Vandermause, in recognition for his hard work at the college council conference this year, his leadership of the council over the past year, and his continued willingness to assist in council programs, often with little advance notice.


We are in need of people to handle our concessions booth and for Per Mar work at the next home football game, October 10.  Please check your calendars to see if you may be able to help us out (this is the last game before the next membership meeting).  Most other October programs will have sign-up information at the next membership meeting.


See you at the next membership meeting.  We’re scheduled for 7:30PM on Tuesday, October 13 in Newman Hall (basement of St. Paul’s).





Fraternally, 








